Millz Southworth

From: Julie Flower <Julie.Flower@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 17 September 2025 17:57
Subject: Street Trading Updates

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Please note the below Street Trading updates for your information:-

Street Trading Policy

The Council has now approved and published its latest Street Trading Statement of Practices,
Procedures and Policy — this is available on the Council’s website:
hHps://www.comwalI.gov.uk/business-trading—and~licences/licences—and—street~trading/street—

trading-licence/

Publication of Street Trading Register

The above webpage is also being updated in the near future to include a Street Trading Register —
this will include a list of Street Trading applications which are pending, and Street Trading
Consents which have been issued.

Renewal of Street Trading Consents

I would inform you of an important change to the way the Council handles renewal applications.
The Licensing Service will no longer be consulting annually on Street Trading renewal applications.
If a renewal is submitted in exactly the same terms as the previously granted Consent and no
concerns have been raised, the Street Trading Consent will be automatically renewed.

Therefore, if you have any concerns about a street trader, please contact the Licensing Service
directly rather than waiting for the renewal period. Please note the email address for the
Licensing Service is licensing@cornwall.gov.uk

Thank you for your attention to this important update.

Kind regards



Julie Flower | Principal Licensing Practitioner (Policy)

Public Protection (Licensing), Cornwall Council, New County Hall, Truro TR1 3AY
julie.flower@cornwall.gov.uk Tel: 01872 322222 or 0300 1234 212
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